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February 4, 2022 
 
Dear Families and Friends,  
 
Hello, Happy Friday! Since my last correspondence there have not been any changes to our 
current COVID protocols. We are waiting to hear back from Community Care Licensing if 
our February 7, 2022 deadline will be extended regarding the testing requirements for 
visitors.  
 
Fortunately we currently only have one resident who is on day 5 from testing positive. 
 
I want to take this time to acknowledge all of you who have been with us as we are 
navigating our way through the challenging times of COVID.  Please know we strive every 
day to keep our residents, families, visitors, and associates healthy and safe.  
 
We continue to follow local, state, and regulatory guidelines, Center for Disease Control 
protocols, and Silverado protocols. We have been instructed by San Mateo County Public 
Health Department to only test those who are symptomatic, including residents and 
associates.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about your specific loved one or anything regarding 
our community, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or any of our directors.  We are all 
available to assist and welcome your feedback.   
 
Respectfully, 
  
Joan Newman  
Administrator 
 


